
 
 

 

Temple Meadow Primary School 
Wrights Lane 

Cradley Heath 
West Midlands 

B64 6RH 
Tel: 01384 569021 

Web: www.templemeadow.com 
Email: tm.admin@meadow.sandwell.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Ms C. Walsh 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: HL/CH 
 
Friday 26th January 2024 
 
Wellcomm Stay and Play (Nursery) 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 9th February 2024; we would like to invite you to our WellComm Stay and Play workshop for Nursery 
Parents/Carers. During the workshop, there will be a Wellcomm presentation held by Harriet Clarke (Speech and 
Language Therapist). You will then spend time in class with your child for a Wellcomm focused Stay & Play to support 
your understanding of Wellcomm and to aid you in supporting your child with their speech and language skills. 
 
There will be two sessions available: 
 
AM Nursery: Friday 9th February 2024 9-10am 
PM Nursery: Friday 9th February 2024 2-3pm 
Rabbits (30 hour children): You can choose either of the above sessions. 
 
We are limited as to how many adults we can have in a session so we are only able to invite one adult per child; younger 
siblings should not attend. 
 
If attending during the AM session, please arrive at the Nursery gate as usual. Once pupils are registered, Parents/Carers 
will then enter the classroom and sign in with the Nursery adult on the door.  
 
If attending during the PM session, please arrive at the Nursery gate at 2pm. Parents/Carers will then enter the 
classroom and sign in with the Nursery adult on the door. 
 
Parents/Carers are permitted to take their child home following the Stay and Play event (older siblings are to remain in 
school) and will need to sign out their child at the School Office before leaving. 
 
Mobile phones should not be used in the Early Years setting and we politely request that no food and drink are 
brought with you as we have a number of children with nut allergies.  
 
Please speak to one of our Nursery team if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

H.Lowe 
 
Mrs Lowe 
Nursery Teacher 
 


